
Week Gone/Ahead –24th March 2023 

Centre Academy London (CAL) 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students & Staff, 

Well we finished with an EXTRAVAGANZA 

EXTRAORDINAIRE!  Bravo and brava to our wonderful 

performers this afternoon and thank you to the 

parents who decided to pop along to join us for a 

relaxing hour listening and watching some very 

talented students perform.  A particular thank you to 

Mr Jeffrey for organising this and a thank you to the 

behind the scenes staff and students who helped set 

it all up.  It was a lovely end to a lovely spring day. 
Artwork by Mrs Raw 

Here are a few photographs, if parents want any of them without the obscured faces, please let me know. 

 
 

 

 

 

There must be some very proud parents out there tonight.  Well  done to our fantastic 

performers: Ollie, Freddie, Hayder, Margie, Alfie, Evan, Farren and Mimi. 
 

Online Safety – Mrs Yar 

 

In 2022, Microsoft's Digital Defences report estimated that 
cybercriminals made more than 900 attempts to hack passwords 
every single second - and warned that the number was on the rise.  
Only around a tenth of those were successful, but the business 
magazine Inc. nevertheless reported approximately eight million 
passwords being stolen each day globally.  Concerning isn't it? 
 
Thankfully, there are plenty of steps we can take to make our 
valuable data less accessible to prying eyes.  As well as 
recommending password management software and multi-factor 
authentication, see our guide, attached which, also suggests some 
even easier ways to come up with different passwords that are 
simple to remember - but difficult to guess.   
Have a safe, Easter break. 
 

 

 



Well done Falcon!   They have overtaken Effra!  

 
Good to see many students receiving so many awareds.  Well done to all. 

 

Well done Michael for being awarded the Head’s Student of the Week for settling in so well in CAL.   

 

 
 

 

 

 



Please find below the Academic Year 2023-2024 Term Dates for those who like to 

book their holidays in advance!  We will also post these on the website.  

 

Have an excellent Easter break everyone. 

 

Kas Lee-Douglas 

Head of School 

 

 

Parent feedback 

Please continue to email us at:   

Londonschool@centreacademy.co.uk. 
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